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EXTENDED SCHOOL YEAR 2021 
 
 
 
May 20, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Orange Township Public School District’s Extended School Year (ESY) 
Program will take place from July 1 through August 13, 2021.  This program will be held in person, location  
to be determined.   The program hours are from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and 
Friday).  Please note, Wednesday sessions will be conducted through our virtual platform.  Lastly, school  
will be closed on Friday, July 2, in observance of the July 4th holiday. 
 
Please be advised that completion of the registration form is due Friday, June 4, using the link below: 
 
Extended	
  School	
  Year	
  (ESY)2021	
  Registration	
  for	
  Parents	
  (google.com) 
 
The Orange Township Public School District is committed to providing your children the high-quality 
educational services they are entitled to and have always received from our district. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelly Harper 
 
Shelly Harper 
Director of Special Services 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfk6uGBCSAKrB3_aYrpuqU63UZKXWgYbbvACTskIPTj93Ewjg/viewform

